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Office of the Deputy Minister

PO Box 2000, Charlouetown
Prince Edward Island
Canada C1A 7N8

March 27, 2013

Ms. Jane MacAdam, CA
Auditor General

P.O. Box 2000
Charlottetown, PE C1A 7N8

Dear: Ms. MacAdam:
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Bureau du sous-minisire
C.P. 2000, Charlottetown
Ile-du-Prince-Edouard
Canada C1A 7N8

Re: Provincial Nominee Program — Follow-up on the Use of Proceeds Agreement

This letter is in response to the audit recommendations made in the 2013 Report of the Auditor General
to the Legislative Assembly concerning the Provincial Nominee Program — Follow-up on the Use of
Process Agreement. It is the purpose of this letter to provide the attached schedule which outlines the
Department’s comments to each recommendation made by the Auditor General, as well as provide the
current status of the implementation of the same recommendations.

The Department has already commenced implementing the audit recommendations made within the
report. However, the implementation of the audit recommendations is still ongoing, and as such the
Department is committed to providing an update in December of 2013 concerning the progress related

to these items.

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact myself.

Sincerely,

Melissa MacEdcher

Deputy Minister of Innovation and Advanced Learning

Attachment

Tel{Tél. : 902 368 4250 W, GOV, pe.ca

Fax/Téléc. : 902 368 4242



